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Families and Friends for Drug Law Reform
invites you to a
Presentation
by
Sharon Tuffin, CEO of Karralika Programs
Sharon will talk about the programs available at Karralika.  The programs there support individuals and families experiencing alcohol and other drug dependence.
Q and A to follow
Thursday 23rd March, 2017, 8pm
St Ninian’s Uniting Church, Cnr Mouat St and Brigalow St, LYNEHAM.  (Entrance off  Brigalow Street)
Short regular members meeting at 7:30 pm beforehand

Light refreshments will be supplied.
Enquiries to: Marion on 61697678 or mcconnell@ffdlr.org.au OR

Peter on 62599899 or president@ffdlr.org.au 
